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BILL NUMBER 86b of 2022 
 
 

COMMUNICATIONS REGULATION AND DIGITAL HUB 
DEVELOPMENT AGENCY (AMENDMENT) BILL 2022  

 
changed from  

 
COMMUNICATIONS REGULATION BILL 2022 

 
 

 
The printed copy of the Communications Regulation and Digital Hub 
Development Agency (Amendment) Bill 2022 (No. 86b of 2022) sent 
to you on 25th January 2023 contained an error in section 25(3) of the 
Bill on page 24. 
 
The correct subsection should read as follows: 
 
“(3) Paragraph (d) of subsection (2) shall not apply where the Minister considers that 
specifying the reasons for the issuing of the notice in the notice would be contrary to the 
interests of national security or public order.” 

 
The error has been corrected in this print of the Bill. 
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